
 
 
 

284 South Avenue 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
(845) 452-2000 
www.CentralHudson.com 

April 12, 2021 

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission                                                                        
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 

   
 
  The enclosed Statement of Purchased Power Adjustment PPA- 245, issued by Central Hudson Gas 
& Electric Corporation to become effective on April 13, 2021, will replace statement 244 which 
inadvertently contained an erroneous rate due to rounding. 
 
         
 
 

Yours very truly,   
      
   

        Christopher M. Capone 
            Executive Vice President & CFO 
  

 Received: 04/12/2021 


